
September is Youth Month  
 
Do you have a Youth Group near you? Are you attending their meetings, 
installations, and initiations? Participating in their fundraisers? Any or all 
of these is a way to make that personal connection with our Rainbow, Job’s 
Daughters, and DeMolay. They love to see Eastern Star members on the 
sidelines cheering for them. They need to see us in order to get to know us. 
And they need to know us if we are to encourage them to join us when 
they are older. 
 
This September, mark your calendar to go to at least one Youth event. You 
will be glad you did! 
 


